
St. Mary-Corwin Hospital: 
A Tale of Two Beginnings
In 1882, a two-story boarding house in Pueblo, Colorado was 
converted into St. Mary's Hospital by the Sisters of Charity. That 
same year, Colorado Fuel & Iron Company established Corwin 
Hospital for its employees and their families. The company 
transferred ownership of 
Corwin Hospital to the sisters 
in the late 1940s, creating      
St. Mary-Corwin Medical 
Center. Today, St. Mary-Corwin 
Hospital continues this legacy 
of compassionate, outstanding 
care dating back to 1882.

St. Mary-Corwin 
Health Foundation 



Introducing the 1882 Society 
Our 1882 Society recognizes those who give an annual amount of $1,882 or 
more to St. Mary-Corwin Health Foundation. The Society’s philanthropic spirit 
recognizes the humble beginnings of our ministry and continues our 130-year 
legacy of caring for those who live and work in southeastern Colorado. 

Contributions allocated to the Society’s unrestricted fund give St. Mary-Corwin 
the flexibility to respond to changes within the healthcare environment, as well 
as the fiscal freedom to pursue innovative solutions. 

An annual membership with the 1882 Society ensures your commitment 
to Pueblo and our healing ministry—enabling St. Mary-Corwin Hospital to 
continue providing high-quality, whole person care for generations to come. 

If you would like to learn more about St. Mary-Corwin Health Foundation or 
the impact of your gift, please contact Linda Russell, Foundation Manager, 
at LindaRussell@Centura.org, Lisa Weintraub, Philanthropy Officer, at 
LisaWeintraub@Centura.org, or call 719-557-5247.


